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Procurement Hub – Ottawa Office, 
Station 9N089B, 9th Floor, 
200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E6     
   January 24, 2021 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 
 
Subject:   Request for Proposal (RFP) - FP802-210006 
 
Title: Carbon footprint analysis of five salmonid aquaculture technologies 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
Further to the above-mentioned Invitation to Tender, this Addendum no.3 is to advise potential bidders 
of the following Question & Answer:  
 
Question 7: 
 
We saw that the draft report should be delivered approximately at the beginning of June, while the final 
report is to be delivered in November. We would need to know the reason of this time gap between the 
draft and the final report. 
 
Should the DRAFT REPORT delivered in June include the results of the CFP analysis and the case 
studies? Or is it only to show of the report will be structured, and the final version with the final results 
could be finalized in the following months? 
 
I hope you can help clear this doubt, since we are planning the milestones and timelines of the project. 
 
Answer 7:  
 
The draft report, due in June, should build upon the ‘report scope’ deliverable and demonstrate further 
progress on the development and content of the report. The time allocated between the delivery of the 
draft and final report is to allow the DFO Project Authority the opportunity to periodically review and 
provide feedback on the consultants work towards the final report. It is not expected that the final results 
will be presented in the draft report in June. 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Stéphane Julien 
Acting Team Leader 
Procurement Hub, Materiel and Procurement Services 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
200, Kent Street, Ottawa, ON, K1A 0E6, CANADA 
Telephone: (343)-548-5181 
Email: Stephane.Julien2@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 
 

 
 

 


